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To Whom It May Concern
 
I am writing to express my concern about the Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill
2015 which removes the voter proof of identity requirement for Government elections. I believe
this would open up the electoral process to fraud as people could vote more than once or could
present as another person (particularly if they were aware the other person was not interested
in voting). How could I prove that I hadn’t already voted if someone else pretended to be me
and cast one of their multiplicity of votes for mine. Please intervene and stop the passing of this
bill which has the potential to vastly and negatively change the outcomes of our elections as
people become aware of the potential to use this law to achieve their own means for elections
which would cease to give a fair outcome as a result of our elections being targeted by
unscrupulous people.
 
Regards
Sandy Clarke
(Miss Alexandra Clarke

Redlynch Q 4870
Phone )
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